

St Philip's bulletin



Week ending 24.11.23

Stars of the week

Reception- Whole class for their wonderful art work.

Y1- Aarathiya for her kind attitude towards others.

Y2- Hollie for her wonderful sewing skills.

Y3- Elora for a great start as part of the St Philip's family.

Y4- Vaishnavi for her attitude towards her learning.

Y5- Nooren for the progression in his reading.

Y6-Inseeyah for her work on long division in maths.

Brindley-Isaac for his excellent progress with his handwriting.

Bridgewater- Alfie for his fantastic contributions in class discussions.

Well done to all the children who received recognition for their hard work this week.

KEEP IT UP!!

Donations

Thank you for your generous donations towards our collection for Wood Street Mission.

We really do appreciate the support with all collections and they will go on to support families in need throughout Salford.

Unfortunately, we are no longer able to accept any further donations due to the collection deadline.

<u>Upcoming events</u>

Friday 1st December- Non-uniform day (this is in exchange for a donation of chocolate for our Christmas Fair).

Tuesday 5th December- Elf walk and Christmas jumper day (please remember to send in your consent forms and any sponsorship money).

Wednesday 6th December- Christmas Fair- 3:30-4:30 (please bring change for the stalls as we have a very limited amount).

Wednesday 13th December- Nativity performance- this will be held at church for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents. Parents can attend church from 9am.

Wednesday 13th December- Nursery performance- this is being held at school at 2:55. **Friday 15th December-** Party day. Children can come dressed in their best party clothes, but please ensure they are suitable for the weather and playtimes.

Friday 15th December- We finish for half term at 3:15.

Wednesday 3rd January- Gates open at 8:40.